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It was a pleasure to meet with you regarding your current proposed activity. Thank you to all
who attended.
 
Brief summary of our meeting discussion:
 
The project proposal is a Ground Mounted Solar PV Generating Array to be located north of
Prospect Street in Burlington, CT.
 

·       Stormwater requirements were discussed including:
o   compliance with the final draft version of Appendix I of the Construction

Stormwater General Permit; client requested a copy of the final draft Appendix I to
confirm that they are providing information in compliance with the final draft
general permit. Client confirmed that they would upgrade their design plans to the
final draft general permit requirements.

o   Stormwater will be sending out that copy.
o   Stormwater requested a separate detail sheet for each basin be included for ease of

review; emphasized 2 test pits required for each basin.
o   Client has stated that they expect to submit their general permit registration in early

January.
o   Please contact Karen Allen or Chris Stone for further questions related to

stormwater.
 

·       Dam Safety requirements were also discussed.
o   It was determined based on water volume storage, height of berms and water

discharge locations at grade level that no further dam safety requirements are
needed for this proposal.

o   Please contact Anna Laskin for further questions related to Dam Safety.
 

·       Client has been working with Dawn McKay from our wildlife division concerning
Natural Diversity Data Base (NDDB)’s concerns. The final determination letter is
expected to be issued shortly.

 
·       Other actions that have taken place regarding this proposal:

o   Discussion/compliance with State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO);
o   DEEP letter regarding Core Forest posted to Siting Council website on 12/1/20;
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o   DEEP project review comments posted on Siting Council website on 12/3/20;
o   active petition pending before the Siting Council; client has stated that they are

intending to withdraw the pending petition and submit an application to the Siting
Council due to the core forest requirement.

 
Please contact us if you have further questions. I have copied everyone who was in
attendance at the meeting.
 
Meanwhile, if you could help us improve our pre-application process, we would appreciate
it! Please complete a quick follow-up survey of 5 questions!
 
Thank you!
 
 
Beatriz Milne, P.E.
Office of Planning and Program Development
Commissioner's Office
Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5127
P: 860.424.3844 |E: beatriz.milne@ct.gov
 

 
www.ct.gov/deep
 
Conserving, improving and protecting our natural resources and environment;
Ensuring a clean, affordable, reliable, and sustainable energy supply.
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